
St. Mark Shoreline
18033 15th Place NE
Shoreline, WA  98155

www.saintmarkshoreline.org
(206) 364-7900

May 25, 2025
Weekly schedule

Sunday, 5/25/25 - Sixth Sunday of  Easter
8:30 am - Sunday Mass (for Saint Matthew parish)
9:55-10:25 am - Choir rehearsal, church
10:30 am - Sunday Mass (for Saint Mark parish)
11:40 am - Parish Rosary for Life, pro-life shrine

Monday, 5/26/25 - Memorial Day
Parish office closed
9:00 am - Daily Mass (Dan Bogstie, RIP)
2:00 pm - Parish Prayer Team, church
6:30 pm - Family Rosary, church
7:00 pm - Boy Scout troop meeting, cafeteria

Tuesday, 5/27/25
No daily Mass
5:00 pm - Knights of  Columbus meeting, hall
7:00 pm - Women’s Group book study, hall
7:30 pm - Saint Vincent de Paul meeting, library

Wednesday, 5/28/25
5:00 pm - Confessions
6:00 pm - Daily Mass (Amelita Trosset, RIP)
6:30 pm - Confirmation prep class, library
6:45 pm - Foundations of  Faith class, hall 

Thursday, 5/29/25
9:00 am - Daily Mass (Margaret Peterman, RIP)
4:00 pm - First Communion class, library

Friday, 5/30/25
9:00 am - Daily Mass (for the Good Counsel Network)
“Day of  Adoration” begins immediately after Mass

Saturday, 5/31/25
7:45 am - Lion’s Den meeting, hall
9:00 am - Daily Mass (Catalina Angeles, RIP)
9:45 am - Foundations of  Faith class, fireside room
5:00 pm - Vigil Mass
6:00 pm - Young Adult Country Dance, gym

Mass times 
Mon, Thurs-Sat: 9:00 am
Wed: 6:00 pm
Saturday: 5:00 pm
Sunday: 8:30 am & 10:30 am

Confession times
Wednesdays: 5:00 pm - 6:00 pm
Saturdays: 3:00 pm - 4:30 pm

(appointments welcome - call Father)

For emergencies involving danger of  
death please dial (206)-364-7900 x9

Parish Family Pastor
Fr. Ross | call the parish office

Parish Family Parochial Vicar
Fr. Davis | call the parish office

Administration & Stewardship
Todd Chapman | ext. 106
toddc@saintmarkshoreline.org

Bookkeeper
Ruth Neitzel | ext. 108

Faith Formation
Anne Lombard | ext. 105
annel@saintmarkshoreline.org

Parish Involvement
Jeannette Acheson | ext. 100
jeannettea@saintmarkshoreline.org

Facilities Maintenance
Jonathan Cheever | ext. 110

Principal
Kathy Keck | ext. 202
principal@stmss.org
http://www.stmss.org

Saint Vincent de Paul Helpline
206-767-6449

Facebook @saintmarkshoreline
YouTube @saintmarkparishshorelinewa
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parish EVENTS & NEWS

Budgeted Actual Difference Online # In Person # Online Givers
Income
Last Week $15,572 $13,211 ($2,361) $7,091 

$7,173 $723,478 Year to Date

May 18, weekly stewardship report (fiscal year July 1, 2024 - June 30, 2025) St. Mark parish

Registration is open for the 
2025-2026 School Year

Please contact St. Mark 
Catholic Classical School for 
more information:  

206-364-1633, front.desk@stmss.org or 
https://www.stmss.org/ (click on the inquiry 
form).
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Please pray for
John Fabien

$716,305 
89 73 162

Skate Night at the 
Lynnwood Bowl and Skate

St. Marks & St. Matthews
June 3, 6:00-8:00pm

$12 Admission with choice skates or blades

Below is a link to the interview that Joyce 
Taylor did with Archbishop Etienne just 
before Pope Leo XIV’s election. He 
speaks about the papal election process, 
the seal of  confession, our response to 
the church sexual abuse crisis, the 
renewal of  the church and more:
Full interview | Archbishop Etienne

mailto:front.desk@stmss.org
https://www.stmss.org/
https://url.avanan.click/v2/r01/___https:/www.king5.com/video/news/local/on-the-record/full-interview-archbishop-of-seattle-paul-etienne/281-5dcbb27b-6286-4cc8-a8ac-c0c8390ae579___.YXAzOmFyY2gzNjVwczphOm86YWUzM2Q1YjE5M2Y4ZDgyNjcwMDY2NzBiNDYxMDJhMWY6NzphOTQ0OjAxZjI1MTVmOGY0MDY5YzE4ZTcxYTRhMmRjOTg0MDZjZjlmZTRkYWZiM2Q1NzczNGY2MGFiYjY1ZmYyYjZhNzk6aDpUOkY


Come see your classmates perform in the 
Bellevue Opera Production as directed by St. 
Mark’s very own Mrs. Veronica Olson, on 
June 5th and 6th.  Get your tickets now!
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Save the Dates!
St. Mark & St. Matthew School 
Steering Committee Listening 

Sessions are coming soon!

We invite you to an in-person 
update on the process and allow 
you a chance to ask questions at 

two open forums.  You may attend 
one or both of  these sessions.

At St. Mark: 
Wednesday, June 4th at 7pm in the 

St. Mark School Gym

At St. Matthew: 
Thursday, June 5th at 7pm in the 
St. Matthew Community Center

SOME CHANGES IN OUR 
CELEBRATION OF MASS

We’re making some minor but important 
changes in the way we sing the 
ORDINARY of  the Mass and we’ve 
placed new yellow worship cards in the 
pews to help. 

The ORDINARY is the parts of  the liturgy 
that we sing every week:  Kyrie, Glory to 
God, Sanctus, Acclamation, Great Amen 
and Agnus Dei.  The Propers are the parts 
that change every week:  the readings, the 
antiphons and the Presider’s prayers.

In singing the ORDINARY we’re striving 
for a balance between Latin and English:  
Latin for the short familiar responses and 
English for the longer ‘Glory to God’ and 
‘We proclaim your death…’  We have many 
new faces attending Mass and English is 
more user-friendly for those learning about 
the Catholic faith.

The second change is a new and more 
elaborate ‘Amen’ at the end of  the 
Consecration.  Our current ‘Amen’ is 
perfunctorily short and certainly doesn’t 
adequately express the awesome mystery 
we’ve just witnessed.  Nor does it approach 
Transcendent Beauty, which is always one of  
the goals of  our weekly celebrations.  So, 
we’ve now extended the Amen with what’s 
known as a ‘Jubilus,’ the ecstatic musical 
extension of  a syllable when we literally lift 
our voices to God.

Greg Teeter, 
Pastoral Associate for Music
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“Day of  Eucharistic Adoration” 
Every Friday, following the 9am 
morning Mass, we now have a “Day 
of  Eucharistic Adoration” in the 
church.  It concludes just before the 
Saturday morning Mass as 9am.

If  you have not signed up for an hour, but 
would like to stop in for a visit, you may do so, 
between the start of  Adoration on Friday 
morning, until the church is locked at 4pm.

If  you would like to sign up to for a weekly 
hour of  Adoration, contact the parish office.

St Mark Women’s Group Book Study

Please join the St Mark Women’s Book Study 
on Tuesday, May 27th in Sullivan Hall at 
7pm. We will begin discussing our new book, 
The Power of  Silence Against the 
Dictatorship of  Noise, by Robert Cardinal 
Sarah.  Come to discuss the Introduction and 
Chapter 1 of  the book, share prayer intentions, 
and enjoy fellowship and food with other 
women from the parish.  We meet every 
Tuesday of  the month except for the 2nd

Tuesday. New people are welcome!  For more 
information, email Ursula at uglancy@hotmail.
com or call Esther at (206) 417-3995.
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CRADLE CATHOLIC?
NEWLY CATHOLIC?

NON-CATHOLIC?

LEARN WHAT THE
CATHOLIC CHURCH

TEACHES

6:45-8:15PM - SULLIVAN HALL
STARTING MAY 7TH

UNTIL JUNE 25TH

EVERY WEDNESDAY

KEY FEATURES:

Extraordinary videos take you to
the places where Church
councils and saints explained
and clarified our Catholic Faith,
bringing our faith to life!
Transform your understanding
of the Mass and your
relationship with Jesus through
a thorough examination of the
sacraments.
Locate key teachings, and
identify the nine different
sources on which the Catechism
is based.
Discover why we believe what
we believe and how it relates to
your life.

PURCHASE MATERIALS AT:
HTTP://ASCENSIONPRESS.COM

ONLINE WORKBOOK +
ACCESS TO VIDEOS

$6.95 + TAX

QUESTIONS?
ANNEL@SAINTMARKSHORELINE.ORG

EVERY SATURDAY
9:45-11:15 AM - FIRESIDE ROOM

STARTING MAY 10TH
UNTIL JUNE 28TH

BOARDBOARD
GAMEGAME
NIGHTSNIGHTS

Adults of all ages are
welcome to join us for food,

friendship, and fierce
competition as we once

again break out the board
games this summer! 

Snacks and games are
provided, but feel free to

bring your own!

Adults of all ages are
welcome to join us for food,

friendship, and fierce
competition as we once

again break out the board
games this summer! 

Snacks and games are
provided, but feel free to

bring your own!

T H E  S T .  M A R K  Y O U N G  A D U L T S  P R E S E N T
T H E  I L L U S T R I O U S  R E T U R N  O F

QUESTIONS? CONTACT US AT
STMARK.YOUNGADULTEVENTS@GMAIL.COM

S A T U R D A Y S  6 : 1 5 P M  T O  8 : 4 5 P M
J U N E  7  -  A U G U S T  2 3

S U L L I V A N  H A L L ,  S T .  M A R K  P A R I S H
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